
RI Farm Bureau Scholarship Requirements for 2024 

 

Who can apply?  Applicants must be: 

• Members of the Rhode Island Farm Bureau, or the child of an RIFB Member. 

 

• Incoming college freshmen and other undergraduates, and graduate-level 

students who are: 

 

o Accepted or enrolled in an accredited college, community college, or 

technical school. (Undergraduates must be taking at least 12 credits in the 

Fall 2024 semester, and at least 6 credits for grad students.) 

 

o A student in good academic standing who has achieved a cumulative GPA 

of 2.5 or better in the past and continues to achieve at least a 2.5 GPA in 

the Fall 2024 semester. 

Scholarship recipients will be announced at the RIFB Annual Meeting on November 7, 

2024. 

Scholarship funds are awarded after we receive recipient transcripts showing 

satisfactory performance in the Fall 2024 term (Fall semester grade average of C (2.5) or 

better). 

 

 

 


